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THE IMPORTANCE OF MATHEMATICS IN ENGINEERING



About the Event: 

On 24th October 2020, Mathematics Section of ASH Department, SCET had

organized a Webinar on “The Importance of Mathematics in Engineering”,

especially for the first year Engineering students. Welcome speech was given by Prof.

(Dr.) Mayank Dalal, HOD - ASH Department. Prof. (Dr.) Rajesh Darji, Department in

charge of Mathematics Section had given the introduction of the Speaker Dr.

Brajeshkumar Jha.

About the Session Expert:

Dr. Brajesh Kumar Jha
Assistant Professor 
Department of Mathematics,
School of Technology, Pandit Deendayal Petroleum University (PDPU),
Gandhinagar, Gujarat, India

Speaker  : Dr. BrajeshKumar Jha

Designation  : Assistant Professor

Date & Time  : 24th October,2020 (11:30 AM to 1:00 PM)

Venue  : Online Session via Google Meet and YouTube Live Stream

Targeted Audience :   First Year Engineering Students

Co-ordinators : Dr. Hema Surati and Dr. Manisha Patel

Maths Section, ASH Department

Registrations : 137



Qualification: Ph.D from SV National Institute of Technology, Surat in 2013. 

M.Sc Mathematics from Jiwaji University, Gwalior in 2007. 

B.Sc Mathematics from L.N.M.U. Darbhanga, Bihar in 2004.

Teaching and Research Experience: 9 years

1. Publications: International Journal / Conference Proceeding /

Book Chapter (SCOPUS, SCIE, ESCI Indexed): 40

2. Invited Lecture Delivered: 10

3. Paper Presented in International conferences: 30 (03: Sri Lanka

(2017) and Singapore (2016,2019)

Glimpse of Events:







Feedback on Webinar
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